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This update is intended to provide practical up to date and factual information relating to pharmacy and medicines 
management in the setting of Palliative Care and is based on critical review of available evidence. Individual patient 
circumstances must be considered when applying this information. Please feel free to distribute this update further to 
interested colleagues. 

SA Palliative Care 

Community Pharmacy Update 

A joint initiative of South Australian Palliative Care Services 

Thank you for being part of our Palliative Care Pharmacy Community 

Your increased subscribership in 2018 is fantastic. Each month your reader 

response rate (or hits) is greater than other equivalent web resource. We 

look forward to another year of collaboration with you.  

The PSA are signing up pharmacies to stock the Core Palliative Medicines. 

For more information on how your pharmacy can be involved, contact 

Christina on (08) 7079 8604. 

Lead Palliative Care Pharmacists: 

 Josephine To, Northern 

Josephine.to@sa.gov.au (08) 8161 2499

 Michaela del Campo, Central 

michaela.delcampo@sa.gov.au    (08) 8222 6825 

 Paul Tait, Southern 

Paul.tait@sa.gov.au  (08) 8404 2058
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● ● ●

Come and spend some 

time with a specialist 

service in 2019, consider 

a funded placement 

through PEPA (Program 

of Experience in the 

Palliative Approach) 

● ● ●

● ● ●

On the lookout for CPD or extra 

reading these holidays? 

 CareSearch 

 Caring@home: pharmacist/ carer 

resources medication use at end of 
life 

 End of Life Essentials 

● ● ●

https://www.racgp.org.au/afp/2014/januaryfebruary/core-palliative-medicines/
mailto:Josephine.to@sa.gov.au
mailto:michaela.delcampo@sa.gov.au
mailto:Paul.tait@sa.gov.au
https://pepaeducation.com/
https://www.caresearch.com.au
https://www.caringathomeproject.com.au/tabid/5156/Default.aspx
https://www.endoflifeessentials.com.au/tabid/5126/Default.aspx

